
San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON

TENTATIVE ORDER AMMENDMENT UPDATING SITE CLEANUP REQUIREMENTS

Union Pacific Railroad, Karen Hook, Debbie Hook, Blake Pucell, Elizabeth Young, 
Marilu Elliot, Contra Costa County, Hookston Station, Pleasant Hill, Contra Costa 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality 
Control Board has prepared a Tentative Order to amend Site Cleanup Requirements 
Order No. R2-2007-0009. Proposed amendments include requiring additional cleanup 
based on the past 15 years of data and analyses from investigations and monitoring 
activities and updating cleanup levels for soil, groundwater, soil vapor, and indoor air 
based on current information about risk.

The Tentative Order and developments on this matter are available for review at:
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sanfranciscobay/public_notices. 

Site records are available at: http://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/search 
Enter SL601392782 as the Case / Global ID number, then click on Report, then click on 
Site Maps / Documents.

SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN COMMENTS. Persons interested in the Tentative Order 
are encouraged to submit comments electronically. To be considered, comment letters 
must be received by 5:00 pm on September 14, 2023. Comment letters should be 
submitted to Carina Cornejo by email to carina.cornejo@waterboards.ca.gov. Comment 
letters can also be sent as hard copies to:

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board
Attn: Carina Cornejo

1515 Clay Street, Suite 1400
Oakland, CA 94612

Please indicate in the subject line: “Comment Letter – Hookston Station Tentative 
Order Amendment.”

Please direct questions about this notice to Carina Cornejo at (510) 622-2302 or via 
email (see email address above).
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